
Vista del Cerro Estates Disclaimer 
 

Vista del Cerro (VdC) maintains this Web site to enhance access to 
VdC information. This is a service that is continually under 
development. We will make every effort to keep this site current and to 
correct errors brought to our attention. However, please be aware that 
we do not guarantee the accuracy, relevance, timeliness, or 
completeness of this information. VdC cannot warrant and does not 
represent that the documents contained herein are complete, current, 
reliable and/or free from error. VdC cannot accept responsibility or 
liability for any loss, damage, cost or expense you might incur as a 
result of the use of or reliance upon the materials which appear on the 
website. 

Lot owners receive official copies of the governing documents upon 
the purchase of their property and official copies are provided to all lot 
owners when such documents are changed, amended or repealed. 
Copies of corporate papers may be obtained from the Arizona 
Secretary of State or they may be obtained from the Yavapai County 
Clerk. The most current copies of all other documents, including 
construction-related documents, should be obtained from the VdC 
Board of Directors. 

 


